
 

Range Ponds Association 

07/20/16 

Poland Spring Lodge 

Attendance:  

President: Ann Gagne, Vice President: Robert Limoges, Secretary: Jeanne Fifield,  
Treasurer: Sandy Moreau 
Directors: Jeanne Radziszewski, Joe Radziszewski and Lynne Richard 
 

The meeting was called to order at 6:30 pm. by President Ann Gagne. 

 

Old Business: 

Discussed the Boat Parade sponsored by RPA, pictures were posted on facebook and will be 
posted on the website. 

Discussed the RPA presence at the Heritage Days at Poland Spring Inn and the success in 
selling the t-shirts. 

Brad Plante, Poland Town Manager, will be our Annual Meeting speaker this year. 

Newsletter went out via Curry Printing at the end of June. 

RPA decided no on t-shirts for this year, went with visors and baseball hats instead. 

 

New Business: 

Cyndi Robbins confirmed the venue for the meeting. 

We need to put together the agenda for Annual Meeting July 31 at Cyndi’s, Ann will put together 
and forward to all. 

A list of questions for Brad Plante was discussed for the meeting so he could be prepared for 
the meeting. A request for questions will also go out on the boosted facebook post. 

Ann G spoke of the following: 

We have requested a name change for the RPA from the IRS for our 501c3 and 990 filing 

The 990-N has been filed for tax year ending 6/30/16 

We will be getting a refund on postage from the newsletter mailing now that the PO has 
approved our non-profit status. 

Jeanne F will be putting up Annual Meeting posters at the Town Hall, Library, Transfer Station, 
Cyndi’s and the PO. 

Ann G will be delivering the extra newsletters to the Town Hall, Library and Cyndi’s keeping 
some for the meeting. 

A boosted facebook post was approved for the annual meeting . 

Paypal is ready to launch on the website and facebook once the non-profit status is approved by 
facebook for the lower fees. 



The Board approved not to pass on the additional costs for this year that the RPA will have 
using Paypal for contributions. Additional costs are approximately 3%. 

Pricing for the new visors and baseball hats were discussed and approved. Visors $15, Hats 
$17. T-shirts are still $5. 

Robert L thought we should look into getting decals / bumper stickers to give away. Someone 
will look into that after the Annual Meeting. 

It was agreed that until we have someone who is willing to do fulfillment, we will not be having 
any online sales of shirts, hats or visors. 

We need two board members for our open positions. After the annual meeting, the current 
president will call for a board meeting to vote for the executive board. 

Sandy M will mail a check to the State so we can receive the signs necessary to be posted at 
the boat launch and at Cyndi’s concerning lake hazards. These are needed for liability issues. 

The Hazard and Shallow Area buoys are still in place and checked frequently as an annual 
report needs to be filed with the state. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


